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NEWS RELEASE
Distributed December 11, 2017

City Accepting Applications for 2018 Downtown Event Revitalization Funding
Deadline for submission is Monday, January 29, 2018

The City of Nanaimo is now accepting applications from community organizations seeking financial assistance
to support downtown Nanaimo events through the Downtown Event Revitalization Fund. The fund supports events
and initiatives that attract residents and visitors to the downtown.

Guidelines, criteria and application forms can be found online (www.nanaimo.ca > Culture & Environment >
Grants), attached to this news release, in person at the Service & Resource Centre (411 Dunsmuir Street) or by
contacting Community and Cultural Planning directly. The deadline for application submission is Monday, January
29, 2018, no later than 4:00 pm.
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Contact:

Sheila Gurrie
City Clerk
City of Nanaimo
MediaRequests@nanaimo.ca

View the online edition for more information - http://cnan.ca/2jPkBrx

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR171211CityAcceptingApplicationsFor2018DowntownEventRevitalizationFunding.html

